
 

 

         Inspector Eddie Frizell and the entire MPD 

First Precinct Staff cordially invite you to the 

1st Precinct Open House 
                                      

                                     Date: Tuesday, May 14th, 2019 
  Place: 19 N 4th Street 
 Time: 11:00 am - 2:00 pm 
 

There will be interactive outdoor displays from the  
Bomb Squad, Canine, Horse Patrol, S.W.A.T., BRRT 
(Bicycle Response Team), and Minneapolis Fire along 

with information and presentations from many  
City Departments and other  

Law Enforcement Agencies.  Plenty to see and do! 
 

Join us for a snack and to learn more about your  
                        Minneapolis Police Department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


